
             November 13, 2006 
 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
          The enclosed Statement, issued by Four Corners Water 
Works Corporation is transmitted electronically for filing in 
compliance with Order by the Public Service Commission of the 
State of New York in Case 05-W-0615, issued and effective 
November 10, 2006. 
 
  P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 

 
LOC Statement No. 1  
 

  Effective: December 1, 2006 
 
 
           Very Truly Yours,  
 
 
        Andrew Stark, President 
        Four Corners Water Corp. 
                                               
Enclosure 
   

Received: 11/13/2006


